
VaxxMatters   
COVID-19 POSITIVE CASES/HOSPITALIZATIONS/DEATH TRENDS 

We are seeing an increase in new reported COVID-19 cases across the country as well 
as among our CFS staff.  The trends also are showing increases in hospitalizations and 
deaths.  Preventing COVID-19 continues to be extremely important.  Getting vaccinat-

ed, wearing face covering and maintaining social distance are all important tools.   
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SEND YOUR  A PHOTO OF YOUR VACCINE CARD TO 

VACCINATION TRENDS 

We are seeing an increase in eligible adults 
being vaccinated across the country.  This 
is a positive trend, but we need to act faster 

for this to make a difference now.  We are 
still seeing vaccine hesitancy among our 
CFS staff and have not seen much of an 
increase in NY.  Although, we have seen an 
increase in staff being vaccinated in NJ, as 
there are new vaccine/testing mandates.    

VACCINE HESITANCY 
If you are still on the fence, please review the attached NADSP hesitancy document.   
“DSPs must encourage personal growth and recognize the autonomy of individu-
als with disabilities receiving support while also being proactive and vigilant in 
protecting public health.” – NADSP 

https://nadsp.org/nadsp-statement-on-vaccine-hesitancy-and-faq/  

https://nadsp.org/nadsp-statement-on-vaccine-hesitancy-and-faq/

